
August 2016   
Dear Parents, 

 
    Welcome to Lakeview Intermediate!​  We are very pleased to have your 
child on our team and are also excited about the upcoming school year.  

             Please feel free to contact us at anytime if you have questions or concerns. 
Below is a list of some supplies that students will be ​expected to have at all 
times​.  

 
#2 pencils (at least 5) 
Loose leaf notebook paper (wide-ruled) 
Glue 
Markers 
Blue and red pen 
Ruler 
Scissors 
Colored pencils 
Crayons 
2 boxes of kleenex-label with name 
Pocket folders-Several or binder- You may use whatever organizational  
                                                      system that works best for you! 
1 ½ inch 3 ring binder- for language arts only (40 Book Challenge) 
5 tab dividers for binder 

          1 Five Subject Notebook-no perforated pages if possible (for  
                                                             Science/Language Arts) 

Highlighter 
Dry erase marker 
2  (three or five subject) notebooks (for Science and Language Arts) 
Pad of ¼” graph paper 
Fine tipped black marker (for map work) 
Water bottle (This should be brought to school ​everyday​!) 
Art box  (Large enough to hold the majority of the above supplies) 
One canister of antibacterial wipes (to keep classrooms germ free) 
 
Your help is very much appreciated! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Team 661  Mrs. Bonk Team 662   Mrs. Earnest 
st_lbonk@smfcsd.org​            ​st_earnest@smfcsd.org 

 
Wish List:​ copy paper, notebook paper, extra scissors, crayons, glue, sticky notepads, 
                1000+ piece puzzles, treats for candy basket……….THANK YOU! 
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